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Dear Sir,

As an Interested Party, I endorse the comments of Norman J. Winbourne
FRICS and his proposal for additional runways.

An Environment Impact Assessment would confirm the minimal carbon
footprint of this development.

An airport development at Manston on the Isle of Thanet, with its
excellent road and rail connections has minimal

environmental impact, unlike other inland airport expansions elsewhere.

Thanet is a deprived area which would benefit economically substantially
from this project.

Yours Faithfully,

Ian C.Brooman TD.FRCGP.
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